
LeAnn's Latest
Division 10 - October Newsletter

October 1, 2020 -
Annual Dues are
payable
October 15, 2020 -
Youth Opportunities
Fund due
October 17, 2020 -
Fall Rally Live Stream
November 2-6, 2020 -
Key Club week
December 1, 2020 -
Early Bird Dues
Award deadline

Email:
leann@ktkey.org
Divisional Instagram:
kt.division.10
Website: ktkey.org
*Follow ktkeyclub on
all platforms

Calendar

Contact me!

Dues are Payable
Want to win the Early Bird Dues Award at District Convention?
Pay your club dues by December 1st! (yes, the date has been
extended!!) Do not stress if you don't pay dues by this date. As
long as you pay within the school year, you should still receive
merchandise, such as a Key Club Handbook, membership card,
and pin.

Trick-or-Treat
UNICEF USA is launching a virtual Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF
experience. Through the month of October, you can add
purpose to Halloween by collecting lifesaving donations for
UNICEF virtually. Members and clubs are encouraged to register
and create an online profile by visiting
www.trickortreatforunicef.org where they will receive a Virtual
Collection Box with a customized link and QR code.

Key Club Week
Key Club Week gives you the opportunity to show your
community what Key Club is truly about: service. For the first
week of November, each day places an emphasis on service, to
promote Key Club within our homes, schools and communities
and to make Key Club a household name.

FALL RALLY NEWS
While Fall Rally at Dollywood is canceled, the KT District Board
would like to invite you to the virtual Fall Rally Event! We will be
hosting a District live stream on October 17 to interact with Key
Clubbers from all over the District! In addition, an informational
video will be released with many updates and exciting news. I
can't wait to see you all on October 17.


